
Easter Experience  
 
Thank you to all the parents that 
joined us for the Easter Experience in 
church it was lovely to have your support.  
 
The children reflected on the Easter Story at the 
different stations.  They followed the story from 
Palm Sunday to the Resurrection. The children 
brought their reflections to church this morning and 
re-told the story.   
 
 

Attendance 
Well done to the 141 children who received a 
special certificate today for achieving 96% 
attendance or more this term.  
 
It is a great achievement. 
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BIRTHDAYS 
 
These are the members 
of our St George’s family 
who celebrated a birthday 
with us this week:  
 
Dawoud and Danyal from Year 2, Yaqoub 
from Year 3, Shifan and Naariah from 
Year 4, Coby, Ashfaq and Harry from Year 
5 and Ehan, Jacob and Khadija from Year 
6.  
 
Mrs Begum from Year 5 and Miss Tanker 
from Year 4 also celebrate with us this 
week.  
 
Congratulations to everyone!    
We hope you have a lovely week-
end celebrating with your 
friends and family! 

Dear God, 
Help us to find ways to help other people that we are working with. 
Help us to remember how it feels to be discouraged and to try to 
have the courage to build other people up. 
Amen. 
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Easter Egg Competition Winners 
 
Well done to all the winners of the Easter Egg design 
competition. We had lots of amazing creations, a big well 
done to everyone that took part! 
 

A reminder that the Maths  
family learning course will be  
re-starting on Monday 15th April 
at 8.45am. 

Easter Break 
We break up for the Easter Holidays today and will  
re-open on Monday 15th April. 
We hope you enjoy your time off with your family and 
friends.  

Thank You! 
St George’s would like to say a big THANK YOU to Mrs Hackney, a local Hyde 
resident who regularly donates money to St George’s to 
help fund school trips. 
 
This month, this money was 
used towards our Year 1 
class who went to Smithills 
Farm for the day.  
 
They had a fabulous time! 
  


